
 

 

 

, Principal 

 

7/14/2016 

Dear Future Mentor, 

At the heart of our mission and goals at Martin Weiss School of Leadership 

is our desire to prepare students for national and global leadership. 

Research shows that effective mentors not only help to close the 

achievement gap, they also provide exposure to unique career pathways to 

help students envision their lives as leaders.  

By combining the knowledge that you possess with the experiences that you 

can create, you can enhance the skill set of our children. We believe that it 

takes a village to raise a child—and we hope you will join us in our journey 

to create transformational leaders.  

Successful leaders in all fields must possess exemplary character, conduct, 

and communication skills. Your commitment to our scholars will provide 

them with encouraging relationships and unique opportunities that will 

better prepare them to make decisions about college, career, and life. 

This is an exciting initiative with the potential to set a new standard for our 

community. We hope that you will see the impact that you can make 

through mentoring our 5th Graders. On behalf of Martin Weiss School of 

Leadership, we thank you for your interest in participating in our 

mentorship program. 

Yours in Education, 

Shundra Brown 
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